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OUR MISSION 
  

CONTACT 

 
COVID-19 Response:  Our mission is to 
provide the high quality veterinary medicine 
and customer service you deserve, however, 
during the COVID-19 pandemic, Fort Carson 
Veterinary Center is currently not scheduling 
regular appointments or procedures. We are 
open from 0900-1500 to answer any questions 
or concerns you may have over the phone. 

 

 

 (719) 526-3803 

 Monday-Friday: 0900-1500 

 
Lobby closed due to HPCON 
Charlie 

 www.phc.amedd.army.mil/ 

COVID-19 AND PETS  
  

SERVICES 

Canine and Feline Wellness  
There is currently no evidence that pets or 
other domestic animals that are naturally 
exposed to SARS-CoV-2 become sick with 
COVID-19 or spread the virus to other 
domestic animals, and no evidence that they 
can transmit SARS-CoV-2 to people. 
Accordingly, there is no reason to remove pets 
from homes even if COVID-19 has been 
identified in members of the household, unless 
there is risk that the pet itself is not able to be 
cared for appropriately.  

  We are currently seeing minimal 
patients based on installation 
guidance and risk assessment.  If 
you feel you need an appointment, 
please call the Veterinary Center. 
We are still able to register new 
clients for future appointments. We 
are willing and able to answer 
questions from the community 
regarding their pets, and we have 
personnel at the Veterinary Center 
daily to do that. 

 

 

PCS Travel  
If you and your pet are planning to PCS please 
contact the veterinary center so we may 
provide you with the most up to date 
information.  

  

 
 

Rabies Vaccination Services 
Due to limited resources and to reduce 
exposure to our staff, we will only be providing 
rabies vaccines to high risk patients that have 
no or very limited immunity. Please contact the 
veterinary center for more information.  
 

  During this pandemic emergency, 
pets and people each need the 
support of the other and 
veterinarians are there to support 
the good health of both. 
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